
GODOLPHIN  EDWARDS CHARITY 

Report to the Acton Burnell Parish Council 2021 

Due to the pandemic restrictions, the trustees have not been able to meet physically 
in the last 12 months. However, we have responded to applications to the charity for 
help as they have been presented to us. A number of grants have been made which 
include both educational grants and other grants for particular need according to our 
remit. 

      Rev Geoff Garrett 


